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October 6,2005 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of the Commission Clerk/ Administrative Services 
Attn: Blanca S. Bay0 - Director 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Amendment to effective date of certificate cancellation - Comm South 
Companies, Inc. Docket No. 050632-TP 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

On September 16, 2005, Comm South Companies, Inc. ("Comm South") filed a notice 
with the Florida Public Service Commission requesting to withdraw its CLEC authority 
to provide (1) resold residential service and (2) resold intrastate toll service, effective 
October 10,2005. 

Comm South wishes to amend the effective date of such cancellation to November 10, 
2005, because: (1) the November 10 date coincides with the effective date of our Section 

W P  ~ d 3 . 7 1  Discontinuance Application filed with the Federal Communications Commission; 
and/or (2) to ensure that customers' pre-payments received up to and including to cm- 
October 10 get the full 30 days of service corresponding to their pre-payment (this 

-----further benefits C o m  South's customers by providing them with between 30 and 60 
ECR - d a y s  notice of discontinuance). As indicated in our September 16, 2005 notice, Comm 

South must retain its certificated authority to provide pay telephone service in Florida 
@=- 

for a period of time (not to exceed December 31, 2005) after discontinuance of these 
---residential services in order to allow its pay telephone customer to transition to another i3P-C 

tRtW r a r r i e r .  



I 

Accordingly, Comm South requests that, to the extent the Florida Public Service 
Commisison must take any affirmative action on Comm South's CLEC authority, it only 
take action on those portions of Comm South's CLEC authority that relate to: (1) resold 
local residential service; and (2) resold intrastate toll service, and that any such action 
not become effective until November 10,2005 (the amended effective date). 

If anything further is required, please don't hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

U 
Sheri Pringle 
Director - Regulatory Affairs 
Comm South Companies, Inc. 
214.355.7005 
springle - csc@hotmail.com 


